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No: 466/18
16" August 2018
TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleague
BRIEFINGS - CWU REDESIGN

Arrangements have been made to hold a series of Briefings in advance of the Special
Conference — CWU Redesign — 3"/ 4™ November 2018. These are detailed below:-

North East Region, Scotland, Northern Ireland, North West Region

13" September 2018
2p.m.—4p.m.
Midlands Hotel

16 Peter Street
Manchester

M60 2DS

Midland Region, Eastern Region, South West Reqgion, Wales and the Marches

17" September 2018
2p.m.—4p.m.

CWU Offices

46-48 Summer Lane
Birmingham

B19 3TH

London Region, South East Region

19" September 2018
2p.m.—4p.m.

Trades Union Congress
Great Russell Street
London

WC1B 3LS
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General Secretary: Dave Ward
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Entitlement to attend the Briefing is on the basis of two representatives per Branch, Senior
Field Officials, National Team members, NEC and Industrial Executive members.

The above briefings are being held to provide Branches with additional information prior to
the Special Redesign Conference.

If your Branch is unable to attend at your allocated meeting, please inform the General
Secretary’s office (jJdunn@cwu.org) of the location and briefing you will be attending.

Yours sincerely

Norve Wanel.

Dave Ward
General Secretary

CWU 150 The Broadway, Wimbledon, London, SW19 1RX
email: info@cwu.org Tel: 020 8971 7200 Fax: 020 8971 7300
General Secretary: Dave Ward

Y @pavewardcs [ pave ward cwu


mailto:jdunn@cwu.org

